
 

 

1 

30 May 2024 

 

Statement on fraudulent websites 

 

Po Sang Financial Investment Services Company Limited (“Po Sang Financial Investment”) 

would like to alert its customers and the general public to the following fraudulent websites: 

 

hxxps[:]//www[.]posangfinancial[.]com/zh-cn/ 

hxxps[:]//www[.]posangfinancial[.]com/en/ 

hxxps[:]//www[.]posangfinancial[.]com 

 

Po Sang Financial Investment declares that it does not have any website for customers to 

login and conduct transactions, and has no connection with the fraudulent websites.  

 

Below is the screenshot of the fraudulent website: 

 

 

 

Po Sang Financial Investment Services Company Limited 


